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ROYAL ST. VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES POLICE FORCE 

PUBLIC RELATIONS AND COMPLAINTS DEPARTMENT 

P.O. Box 835 

Kingstown 

Tel:  (01-784) 485-6891 or (01-784) 485-6697  Fax:  (01-784) 456-2816 

E-mail:relations.complaints@gmail.com 

 

 

Your reference        July 2, 2024 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANOUNCEMENT 

 

Immediate Cancellation of All Leave for RSVGPF Personnel 

July 2, 2024 - Kingstown: The Commissioner of Police (Ag), Mr. Envill Williams, has cancelled 

ALL leave for RSVGPF personnel effective immediately. All officers currently on vacation leave 

are instructed to report to their respective units, stations, and departments for duty without delay. 

Your immediate action is crucial to support our emergency operations and ensure the safety and 

security of our citizens during this critical time. 

Thank you for your prompt attention and cooperation. 

-END- 
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